

Iowa Great Lakes Lutheran School

REGISTRATION

Registration for the 2016-2017 school year will take place on Tue. Aug. 9 and Wednesday August 10 from 5:00 to 8:00 pm. If these times do not work for you, contact the school office to set up a time to register. First day of classes will be Wednesday August 24. In the meantime, have a great summer.

PLAYGROUND PROJECT

The playground has been installed. Initial work began July 14 with the majority of install taking place on July 15 and 16. Your time and efforts were greatly appreciated.

IGLLS GOLF TOURNEY:

23 groups golfed this year with around 100 eating dinner. Thanks to everyone who made this event such a success. Special thanks to Mike & Janet Iedema and Spencer Golf and Country Club.

NLSA Accreditation

The initial meeting is tentatively scheduled for Aug. 4th at 5:30. Our District Rep will be speaking and introducing us to NLSA. Committees are being formed and work has begun on the accreditation process for school improvement.

JUBILEE CELEBRATION

A Capital Campaign Jubilee Celebration will be held Sun. August 7 starting at Noon at First English Lutheran Church. Come for fun, games, food, and help us say "thanks" to those who make our school possible! We will also be dedicating our new playground - come check it out before school starts! Please plan to attend

Tuition Assistance

The deadline for application for the second round of tuition assistance is Friday August 5. This is for new families and those who missed the first round in May. Forms are located on the school website or the ILSTO site.

School Open House

Monday, August 22 from 6:30-7:30 As our school continues to grow, scheduling home visits with each student is becoming increasingly difficult. This year, we'd like to try something new and have an evening where we can all get together, meet your teachers and principal, see old friends, and make new friends before school starts!

CHOICE DOLLARS

The Choice Dollars donation in July was \$72. Thanks for your support.